First Sunday of Advent November 29, 2020 Announcements

Note to newcomers: If you would like to be on our Latin Mass community email list to receive notices about upcoming events, please send an email message to notification@saskatoonlatinmass.com under the subject heading "Subscribe".

Financial goal: For over 25 years, the Sacred Heart of Jesus Latin Mass community has had the goals of bringing the Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter to Saskatoon to provide us with a full parish life according to the extraordinary form of the Latin rite, and to have our own church. Bishop Hagemoen and Fr. Geoffrey Young are helping us to attain these goals, and we are very grateful for their support. We hope to buy land and to begin building a church as soon as possible. More information will be provided as plans unfold.

Christmas spiritual bouquets: This Christmas we will be putting together spiritual bouquets for Fr. Young, Fr. Wychucki and Msgr. Stan Urbanoski, who said the Latin Mass for us for many years before he retired. If you would like to contribute some prayers, please pick up a pledge form in the vestibule, fill in the items of your choice and drop it in the collection basket. The last day to submit forms will be Sunday, December 20th.

Christmas at the C. W. L. Clothing Depot: Once again, the C. W. L. Clothing Depot is asking for donations of new Christmas gifts for children and adults as well as gently-used clothing items, especially winter coats, boots and mitts. They also need bedding, towels, and individually wrapped candies and chocolates. Donations can be dropped off at the back door of the depot at 619 20th Street West on Thursdays from 10:00 A. M. to 2:00 P. M. Please ring the bell and someone will come to the door to pick up your items.

Face masks: In keeping with the province's revised Covid-19 restrictions, face masks are now required in places of worship. Masks will be available in the vestibule for use in the church, but you are asked to bring your own if possible.

Poor Souls indulgence: This year the Apostolic Penitentiary in Rome has extended the days on which the plenary indulgence for the Poor Souls can be obtained to the end of November. More information on indulgences is available on the table in the vestibule.

Prison ministry requests: The diocesan Restorative Ministry office is seeking winter coats or parkas (sizes large and up) as well as rosaries with metal chains (any colour except pink) as part of the outreach provided to men at the Saskatoon Correctional Centre. Please drop off or send donations to the Catholic Pastoral Centre at 123 Nelson Road any time from 9:00 A. M. to noon or from 1:00 P. M. to 4:30 P. M. Monday to Friday, or call Dianne Anderson at 306-659-5845.

Christmas cards and cakes: Campaign Life Coalition is selling religious Christmas cards and cakes as our annual fundraiser. The Christmas cards are \$10 for a pack of 10 cards or 3 packs for \$25. The Christmas cakes are \$15 for a 1 pound cake or \$25 for a 2.5 pound cake. All orders will be by phone or email. We will not be selling in the churches this year. We will deliver the cakes and cards to you or arrange for pick up. Call John Cook at 306-477-1748 or Louis Roth at 306-249-2764 or email campaignlifesk@gmail.com. Thank you for supporting our efforts to protect life from conception to its natural end.